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The first six weeks has flown by! We had several exciting things going on at the 
elementary campus.  We had our Lunar Experience Day with Ms. Crenshaw on 
9/24/15.  The students were able to learn about space and see the lunar rock and 
soil samples as well as pieces of meteorites brought in from NASA.  Students were 
able to participate in activities and ask questions in the gym.   

 

We had parent conferences on 10/1/15 and we had a great turn out with several 
parents coming in to visit with teachers.  We kicked off our fund raiser with Great 
American on 10/7/15.  Our 1st 6 Weeks ABBIT Awards Assembly was on 10/8/15. 
The Dumas Fire Department came to do their Fire Prevention Program on 10/9/15.  

Upcoming Events: 

10/13/15 1st Grade WOWW presentation of The Sweet Adelines at 9:30 

10/13/15 PK Field Trip to Maxwell’s Pumpkin Farm at 10:30 

10/20/15 3rd Grade WOWW presentation of Modern Art from the AMOA at 9:30 



10/26/15 Kindergarten WOWW trip to the Globe News Center for an Acoustical 
Tour, followed by a trip to the Amarillo Public Library for Story Time, and then a 
trip to the Amarillo Zoo 

11/2/15 NED Show (Never Give Up, Encourage Others, and Do Your Best) at 2:45 

11/4-11/5/15 UIL Writing Contests 

 

 

 


